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You've received a new form based mail from
https://www.sandiegocounty.gov/content/sdc/redistricting/IRCecomment.html.

Values:

First_Name :
Khalid

Last_Name :
Alkhurie

E-mail :

Phone :

eComment :
I want to thank the commission for their hard work, but I would like to address the fact that the city of El Cajon
today is the primary residence  for most Chaldean community, and as you Chaldeans share not only religious
traditions, but share cultural values, ethics, and traditions. Chaldean people are hard working social people who
love, respect their traditions and values and they live together as a minority to keep their religion, values, ethics, and
tradition, so they want to live with people who share same religion, culture, values, and ethics, like people of
Rancho San Diego, Spring valley, and other communities in East county. Chaldean people suffered a lot of religious
persecution and unfairness, and they came to the United State to enjoy freedom and fairness, so don't deprive them
from their freedom and rights to live with people like them in Rancho San Diego,  spring Valley, or East county. If
you want to be fair, keep El Cajon as part of East county, and help Chaldean Community live peacefully in East
County.
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